
Chris and Lydia Downes, 
317, Dicksons Road, 
Jill iby, 
N.S.W. 2259. 

Director, Mining Projects, 
Development Assessment Systems & Approvals, 
Dept. Planning & Infrastructure, 
G.P.O. Box 39, 
Sydney, 
N.S.W. 
2001 

Date 17/06/2013 

Dear Sirs, 

Our Objection to the Wallarah 2 mining proposal throughout the Dooralong and Yarramalong valleys 
is based on the following. 

1. First and foremost is the potential devastating impact on the water catchment area and its 
environs and the loss of this natural resource for over three hundred thousand residents of the 
central coast. 

2. The proposed mine will create extensive subsidence throughout the planned area to be mined 
with adverse effects on private residences. 

3. Health issues, including asthma, bronchitis and other lung related diseases are a result of airborn 
coal dust. 

5. Damage or loss of the bio diversity of the catchment area due to the changing nature of this area 
following mining, subsidence and loss of the water catchment area. 

6. On a larger scale what effect does coal mining, or come to that any mining, have on the issue 
of Global Warming? 

Yours Faithfully, 

Christopher & Lydia Downes. 


